
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
16 September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 9 Review Week  
 
The annual review week for Year 9 students will take place week commencing 23 September. 
During this week you will receive a phone call from your child’s tutor to give you the 
opportunity to discuss how well your child has settled at school this year. 
 
Points of discussion will include attendance, positive points, co-curricular attendance and 
plans for the future. Please could you have a discussion with your child and discuss their 
views on these topics ready for the phone call.  You should be able to find details to aide this 
conversation on Class Charts. 
 
Following this, you and your child’s tutor will set three targets for your child to work towards 
for the rest of the upcoming year which will be posted on Class Charts after the meeting. 
 
Please note, the tutor will not be able to discuss individual subjects during this call. Instead, 
if you would like to discuss your child’s progress in a particular subject, please use the 
contact form on our website here so your query can be directed to the Faculty Leader.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Dolman 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.hallparkacademy.org.uk/contact-us

